PATRICIA HERCE
2001 Harris Avenue
Key West, FL 33040

lolomih@comcast.net

City of Key West

HARC

1300 White Street

Key West, FL 33040

Attention: Kelly Perkins (kperkins@cityofkeywest-fl.gov)

June 262018
Re: 635 United Street
Dear Kelly Perkins:

We are on the agenda for the June 26" 2018 meeting; however, the contractor is a fireman and is on
duty, which means he will not be able to attend. Unfortunately, my husband and | are not in the best of
health at the moment and cannot attend at this time either. We are asking if you would be kind enough
as to postpone our case till the next meeting on July 24" 2018. This date will work for us. We thank you
in advance for your consideration regarding this matter.

Sincerely, .

Patricia Herce



